
As per EASA rules I am sending you a report regarding NET's yearly activities. Please see my 

previous email regarding a report I sent you regarding a workshop NET organised this past 

September. In addition, NET has maintained an active blog at 

https://networkofethnographictheory.wordpress.com  

I have also arranged to post interviews with the workshop participants up on the blog. I sent the 

interviews in October and participants are taking a while to reply, but I already have one by Susan 

Blum and hopefully more will follow. We are looking forward to a busy 2018 and we are planning 

on contributing to the EASA 2018 conference call with at least one NET panel.


